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                              Rush Common School Newsletter 
 

Friday 8th December  2023 
 

Dream, Aspire, Succeed 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This week our Year 4 pupils have been out on their first residential trip to Ufton Court. It was an incredible immersive Tudor 
experience, in which a whole array of Tudor activities were enjoyed, including a role play at the manor house and a Tudor 
banquet on the second evening. A huge thank you to all the staff that attended the trip and made it so special for the 
children! 
 
We have also been enjoying our KS1 Nativity productions this week. Parents turned out in huge numbers to see their 
children perform, and they were sensational! I am sure everyone left the hall really feeling the Christmas spirit, and I know 
the children hugely enjoyed putting on the show. A huge hank you to the KS1 staff, and also to the parents for supporting 
their children with this production. 
 
There have been a number of charity fundraising events across this Autumn Term, and we are pleased to let you know that 
we recently raised £260 for the Poppy Appeal, and over £230 for Save the Children, Christmas Jumper Day. Thank you for 
supporting us with these worthwhile causes. 
 
FoRC have also been very busy raising money for the school across this Autumn term. The fireworks in November raised 
over £2500, the wreath-making workshop this week made over £750 and the Christmas raffle (tickets still available!) has 
made over £1000. The draw will take place on Sunday 10th December at 8.00pm. These events demonstrate the huge 
support from our parent community, and every penny will be put to good use for children’s education. Thank you for 
supporting these events. 
 
We are often very successful in sporting competitions, and cross country is no different. In October, all of our cross country 
teams progressed to the Vale Finals, which were held last week. All the children competed fantastically well and special 
congratulations to Cody in Year 4 and Isla in Year 5 who both came third for their age group! Thank you to Mrs Barnes for 
her commitment in preparing the children so well for these events. 
 
We continue to offer a broad range of enrichment experiences and last week it was the turn of Year 2 to get all dressed up 
in their Roman outfits and enjoy an immersive Roman experience for the day. The children loved the activities, and it really 
complemented all the knowledge about the Romans they have been soaking up over the course of this term! Year 5 have 
also been out this week to Our Lady’s Abingdon for an exciting Science Workshop looking at crystals! 
 
We have a number of Christmas events on the horizon for the remainder of the Autumn Term. Next Monday and Tuesday 
is our Reception Nativity, which we know will be a delight! Then it’s Christmas dinner day on Wednesday, followed by our 
whole school ‘Singalong’ Carols on Friday, and our Reception Christmas craft open afternoon. Our Reception children will 
also be heading out to the postbox on the following Monday to post their letters to Santa! 
 
Our newly refurbished preschool building is almost finished and preschool staff will be ‘moving in’ soon ready for the first 
day of our new onsite preschool on Tuesday 9th January! I know the preschool staff and families can’t wait to start in the 
newly refurbished building. 
 
With this being the last newsletter of the Autumn Term, may I wish all of our families a lovely Christmas break and a Happy 
New Year, as we look forward to everything that 2024 has to offer!  
 
Kind regards 

 

Kristen Fawcett   

 
Headteacher 

 
 



  
    

 
 

 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                

                 

Homework Champions 

 

Megan         5AS 

Alexander   5AS   

Sophie        5AS                              

Sam             5AS 

Lana           5AS  

Leela           6JN 

Seb              6JN 

Jacob            2RS 

Finley           2RS 

Sara             2RS 

Sofia             3LG 

Theo             3LG 

Madison       4CM 

 

   School Dinners 
The cost of school dinners is £2.60 per 
day. Payment for school dinners can be 
made via ParentMail. Meal choices must 
be made at least 3 days in advance.                               
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Dates for your diary 2023/2024 
 
 
Reception Nativity Performance Monday 11th  (RHJ)  and Tuesday 12th December 

(RLHBL)  @ 2.15pm 
 
Christmas Dinner Day Wednesday 13th December       
 
Reception Craft Afternoon Friday 15th December                                     
 
End of Term 1b  Wednesday 20th December @ 1.30pm 
 
Year 4 Cycling Training  Monday 5th and Friday 9th February 2024 
 
Start of Term 2a Tuesday 9th  January 2024 
 
End of Term 2a Friday 9th February 2024 
 
Start of Term 2b Monday 19th February 2024 
 
Year 1 Crocodiles of the World Wednesday 28th February 2024 
 
Year 3 Ashmolean Museum Trip Thursday 29th February 2024 
 
End of Term 2b Thursday 28th March 2023 @ 1.30pm 
 
Start of Term 3a Monday 15th April 2024 
 
Year 5 Residential Kingswood Wednesday 17th – Friday 19th April 2024 
 
May Bank Holiday (children not in school) Monday 6th May 2024 
 
End of Term 3a Friday 24th May 2024 
 
Inset Day (Children Not in School) Monday 3rd June  2024 
 
Start of Term 3b Tuesday 4th June 2024 
 
Year 6 Residential Call of the Wild Monday 24th – Friday 28th June 2024 
 
End of Term 3b Tuesday 23rd July 2024 @1.30pm 
 

    
                                   
 
 
 
 
           
 
 
 
 
                   
 
 
 
 



  
    

 
 

 
 
Local Community News 
 
Please note items and events detailed below are for information purposes only. Rush Common School do not 
endorse or make recommendations 

                                
 
 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
    

 
 

 
 

                                    
 
 

     
 
 
 
 
 



  
    

 
 

                                                            

      
                                                                

                                                                                                                                                                                 

                 



  
    

 
 

 

                                                    

 

    
 

 

 

   
          



  
    

 
 

 

                  

                                                               

 


